STUDENT BAR ASSOCIATION

UNIVERSITY OF TULSA COLLEGE OF LAW

12 1973

3120 E, 4TH PLACE TULSA, OKLAHOMA 74104

November 15, 1973

JIM BEREOLOS

PRESIDENT

WASHINGTON, D.C.

RICK SCHULTZ

Dear Congressman Jones,

VICE PRESIDENT

On November 8, 1973, the Student Bar Association

STEVE HARRIS

of the University of Tulsa College of Law conducted an

SECRETARY

opinion poll at the law school. Of the 468 law students

DONNA HAMMONDS

enrolled at our school, 208 (44%) law students voted,

with the following results:

"Should the United States House of Representatives institute impeachment proceedings against President Richard M. Nixon?"

YES -- 117 votes (56.25%) NO -- 79 votes (37.98%) ABSTAIN -- 12 votes (5.76%)

Sincerely yours,

Rick Schultz,

Vice-President,

Student Bar Association

November 19, 1973

Mr. Rick Schultz 3120 E. 4th Place Tulsa, Oklahoma 74104

Dear Mr. Schultz:

Your letter arrived while Congressman Jones is out of the country. As you may know, Mr. Jones was appointed to a special subcommittee of the House Armed Services Committee to gather facts about the Middle East with which to report back to the House of Representatives. The Congressman is presently in Egypt and Israel.

I am taking the liberty of acknowledging receipt of your letter, and I will bring your correspondence to Congressman Jones' personal attention immediately upon his return to the United States in late November.

Sincerely yours,

Stephen Kaplan Legislative Assistant

JRJ:sd